
15 April 2020 

342468 

Rinehart Medical Foundation 
Level 3, 28-42 Ventnor Avenue 
WEST PERTH WA 6006 

Dear Mrs Rinehart

Thank you 

It is with great pleasure that I write to thank you for your incredible donation of $2,000,000 to 
support our work during the COVID-19 pandemic. We have read and understood the terms 
of this incredibly generous contribution towards improving our preparedness to face this 
health challenge. I enclose a tax-deductible receipt for your records. 

The support from the Rinehart Medical Foundation ensures that the Flying Doctor can 
continue to be there in times of emergency and to undertake hospital transfers during this 
unprecendented time. With your help, we can better provide vital medical care to 
communities in the Outback that would otherwise go without. 

I want you to know that your support means the world to the RFDS and to those on the 
frontline - our nurses, doctors, pilots and clinicians who are working hard every day to be 
there for us all. 

On behalf of the Flying Doctor and our patients, thank you once again for helping us take the 
finest care to the furthest corner of Australia. We simply couldn’t do it without you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Greg Sam  
Chief Executive Officer 


